BEPA (Bishop Eustace Parent’s Association)
2023/2024 BEPA Fall Update

Dear Parents,
Welcome back! This newsletter is to provide you with information about BEPA and the dates for
upcoming events and happenings. Continue after letter to see info on new turf project and alumni news!

What is BEPA? Our Parent’s Association is committed to build and strengthen community among the
parents, students and families! All parents are part of BEPA! We welcome your involvement and
participation in all our events. We need your ideas and help to make it as successful as possible.
The BEPA Board helps to plan and organize events throughout the year. The BEPA Board for the 2023-24
school year is listed below:

● Co-Presidents: Kristin Glowacki & Dawn Reilly
● Vice President: Elsa Anzideo
● Treasurer: Lisa Mrvica
● Corresponding/Recording Secretary: Kristen Perlman
● Events Chairs: Leanne Esposito & Jen Tedeschi
● Sponsorship Co-chairs: Liz Kirchner & MaryJo Ovecka
● Freshman Class Rep: Michelle Eakins
● Sophomore Class Rep: Amy Falocco
● Junior Class Rep: Alyssa Burnas
● Senior Class Rep Michelle Perry

Open House, Sunday 10/15
*Please pick up Open House lawn signs at Drop off or in Main Office!

We want to know! Please contact Kat Burke-Esposito if your child has an accomplishment outside of
school that can be used as a promotion. Email her at kburke@eustace.org.



Annual “All In” Fundraiser 12/9 - When we’re ALL IN, we ALL WIN!
● All money raised goes directly to CTO’s (Clubs, Teams, and Organizations) of your choice
● Event will be held in the Lulli Library
● Baskets and silent auction tickets will be sold online through One Cause software. 
Please share the link with your family, friends and business associates
● Parent Rep will be the main contact for collecting basket and silent auction items for their team or
club. If interested in being a Parent Rep, contact your coach or moderator.
● Much more information from school to come SOON! Many volunteers are needed for this event!
Parents Facebook Page (Please note: This is NOT an official BEP Page)

● Join the “Bishop Eustace Parents Group” Facebook Page to stay connected and informed.
Please contact Dawn Reilly at dreilly@eustace.org or Kristin Glowacki at knosek@comcast.net with questions. 
 
Looking forward to a great year!
